
 
 

Gardner Memorial Pool Key Tags 
  
We must have a picture for each family member on file in order to assign you 

key tags for getting into the pool. Please forward your pictures to 

OCC@oakwoodohio.gov. Please label each picture with a name so we can 

identify each person. Once your key tags are ready we will email you to let you 

know they are ready to be picked up. (Key tag pick-up at OCC from February 

13 – May 24, 2024 at 12:00 P.M., pick-up at pool entrance starting on May 25, 

2024 and thereafter). For questions regarding key tags please call the OCC at 

(937) 298-0775. 
 

Once your key tags are assigned to you they are your permanent tags to be used 

year after year. If you need a replacement key tag, it can be purchased at the OCC 

Front desk for $5.00 each. 
 

To update an old picture on file with us, please email pictures as described above 

to the email listed above. Please advise us in your email that you just want us to 

update your picture(s) on file. 
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